Parnjit Singh

From: Jo Hurford <}
Sent: 02 April 2022 13:59

To: Planning Planning; I
Subject: Comment from Bloomsbury CAAC
Dear David,

The comment from Bloomsury CAAC re Arthur Stanley House, Totteham Street 2022/0542/P installation
of emergency smoke extractor is 'no comment'.

Kind regards,

Jo Hurford



